
 

 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 
 

The Manger 
The National  Stock Exchange  India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra  (East), 
Mumbai-400051 

 

Sub: Closing of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We hereby inform you that in accordance with the Company’s  Code of Conduct  for Insider  Trading  
read with  applicable  provisions  of SEBI  (Prohibition of Insider Trading ) Regulation , 2015   the 
Trading  Window  for dealing  in the Company’ s Equity Shares  by all the Directors, Promoters, 
officers , Designated  Employees and other connected persons  such as auditors , consultants  and 
their immediate relatives  shall remain  closed from  Wednesday, April 1, 2020 and will  open 48 
hours  after the announcement of the Audited Financial  Results  for the quarter ended  on March 
31,2020 to the Exchanges. 

The date of Board Meeting for approval and adoption of the Audited Financial Results for the quarter 
ended on March 31, 2020 will be intimated to the Exchanges in due course. 

Kindly take the above document on your record and acknowledge. 

Please note that this letter has not been signed physically or digitally due to the Lockdown in view 
of the COVID-19 announced by the Central and State Governments. Instead of the signature the 
Mark “SD” has been put. Please treat this as the signature. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 
For Gandhi Special Tubes Limited 
 
SD/- 

M.G. Gandhi 
Chairman and Managing Director 
DIN:  00041190 
 



 


